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Updated Prior Authorization Criteria for Drugs on the UCare 
Individual & Family Plans and UCare Individual & Family Plans 

with M Health Fairview Plans Formulary  
 

On Jan. 1, 2024, UCare will be transitioning to a new pharmacy benefits manager (PBM), Navitus Health 
Solutions. Providers will notice significant changes to UCare’s prior authorization criteria with the transition. 
These updated criteria forms can be viewed here. 

Other Pharmacy resources, including options for submitting prior authorization requests to Navitus, are 
available on the UCare Provider website. 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbenefitplans.navitus.com%2Fucare-pa-exchange%2Fhome&data=05%7C01%7Cjmooney%40ucare.org%7Cd58976e09e824155f1b908dbdba1d011%7Cc5a32a2477024be18c907e9ebcb38acc%7C0%7C0%7C638345260264983308%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wFuXRyz41XsRv4C6Z008aqtVfHvQSGuKCoXmU%2FIyFVg%3D&reserved=0
https://www.ucare.org/providers/pharmacy/
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